

RACINE FIRE DEPARTMENT Chief's Office: 262-635-7911

December 4, 2008

Honorable Mayor and Common Council

Dear Honorable Mayor and Common Council:

The Fire Chief is requesting the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized to renew and sign the Fire Protection and Emergency Medical Services contracts with the Village of Wind Point, the Village of Elmwood Park and the Village of North Bay. The contracts are for a period of three (3) years and will become effective January 1st, 2009.

These contracts are the same contracts that have been in place for many years. The contracts increase 2% a year for each of the three years.

Revenue Estimate for 2009: \$324,000

Revenue Estimate for 2010: \$331,000

Revenue Estimate for 2011: \$341,000

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Hansen, Fire Chief

 810 Eighth Street, Racine, WI 53403
 Non-Emergency: 262-635-7900

 Fire Prevention Bureau: 262-635-7915
 Fax: 262-635-7864
 Training Division: 262-635-7918